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I do NOT support an extension of any State of Emergency! There is NO emergency!
You must abide by the Federal law and constitution, quarantining health people without a court order is
breaking the bio security Act 2015
I do not see any people dying in the streets or clogging up the hospital system! Anyone in hospital with Covid
has other serious issues! Stop inflating numbers!
The environmental damage that is being done is beyond sickening. Face masks dumped everywhere, disposal
gloves, hazmat suits, all the testing kits, it’s beyond a joke. The amount of money wasted telling healthy people
to get tested to inflate numbers with a PCR test which everyone knows are rigged and faulty!
Another myth is asymptotic can spread! You can’t spread what you don’t have! And that goes for unvaccinated
people as well! If you don’t have Covid you can’t spread it.
Segregating people because they haven’t taken an experimental vaccine is disgraceful and disgusting and in my
opinion highly illegal.
Enough of this nonsense!
Regards
Megan Gardner
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